
“Night is always darker before the dawn, the hard times will pass, everything will get better 

and sun will shine brighter than ever.” 

          -Ernest Hemingway 

Dear Parents 

The challenge posed by Covid-19 pandemic is not over yet. It has become paramount that we pay heed 

to our health and peace of mind before anything else. As parents, teachers and administrators, we have 

been working round the clock, for the past one year, to provide our children a safe and enriching 

environment. Time bears testimony to our progressive attitude and we will continue our endeavours to 

create a stress-free space for our learners. We are in it together and shall overcome this phase by 

reaching out to each other with compassion and positivity. 

We, at Bal Bharati understand that the past few days have been rigorous for the students as the turmoil 

brewing all around has left our children anxious. We acknowledge that it is a phase when we must go 

beyond syllabus coverage and provide our learners a time to unwind and rejuvenate before they gear up 

to absorb constructive learning planned for them in times to come. Taking cognizance of the current 

situation, the school announces its Summer Break till 09 June 2021.   

Further, prioritizing the overall wellbeing of our students, school is all set to provide a platform which 

would help students revitalize their mind. I wish to share that a virtual Summer Camp, offering a myriad 

of constructive activities, has been planned for the students (PreSchool -XII) from 06 May 2021. Each 

activity incorporated in the camp has been especially planned for the students and would provide them 

an opportunity to spend this time learning new and positive things, giving them the much-needed 

breather. 

I am sure that steps taken by the school will prove comforting and enriching for the students. Kindly feel 

free to reach out to us as the current situation demands for positive thoughts, care and concern. 

Wishing everyone a sound health. Stay indoors, stay safe. 

 

Warm Wishes 

L V Sehgal 

Principal 


